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Waste Water and Digest Interviews Ally Cunningham
on Potential Water-Related PFAS Regulations

March 3, 2022

Ally Cunningham, Lathrop GPM Partner, and PFAS Sub-group leader, spoke with Waste Water and Digest

on potential PFAS regulations coming down the pike that will impact water and wastewater utilities. Watch

the interview here.


